
Sudbury Town Manager Screening Committee 
 
The Town Manager Screening Committee is responsible for presenting the names of 3-5 
individuals, who shall be considered finalists, to the Board of Selectmen for consideration 
as appointment as the Town Manager of Sudbury. The Screening Committee members 
shall use their best judgment and understanding of the criteria for selection of the Town 
Manager that is outlined in the Position Profile that has been prepared by the Town’s 
recruitment consultant with the input and information of the Board of Selectmen and other 
town officials and community members; and that will be utilized in conducting outreach 
to solicit candidates for the position. The Screening Committee shall work collaboratively 
with the Town’s recruitment consultant in executing their responsibilities.  
 
It is anticipated that the work of the Screening Committee will be completed during the 
first half of December 2019. The Committee shall function as a governmental body of the 
Town as defined in the Massachusetts Open Meeting Law, and utilize the provisions of 
said law pertaining to Executive Session in order to act in the best interests of the Town. 
To the extent permitted by law, the Screening Committee shall maintain the names and 
any information about the candidates in strict confidence until it votes its 
recommendations. Names and information pertaining to candidates not chosen as 
Finalists shall be retained as confidential. 

 


